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Dear Lisbon families,

In keeping up with current guidelines for school-related illnesses, we have compiled information for when your
child is not feeling well on a school day. Keeping students home when they are sick decreases the overall
number of illnesses within the school. If your student is sick, please keep them home.

Call and let the school know why your child is out and, based on symptoms, the nurse may require you to get a
test, or visit your PCP, to rule out an illness. If your student is not required to have a test, they may return when
they are feeling better and have been fever-free for 24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medication.

If your student has a positive COVID test:
- Please notify the school with this information.
- Keep them home for five days.
- A student can return to school on day six as long as they are feeling better and have been fever-free for
24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medication.

A student should wear a mask in school from day six through day ten unless they have tested negative; in this
case, they can return to school on day 6 without wearing a mask.

Positive test results for Influenza, Streptococcus, Mononucleosis, Conjunctivitis:
- Follow your Primary Care Physician's recommendations and provide documentation to the school
- A student can return to school as long as they are feeling better and have been fever-free for 24 hours
without the use of fever-reducing medication, and primary symptoms are no longer present.

Please call the school nurse, Christine Pallozzi, for any questions.
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